
Program

The Orange County Board of Supervisors, District 
4 Future Leaders Program is designed for high 
school students (9th-11th  grade) who live in the 
Fourth Supervisorial District, including the cities of 
Anaheim, Brea, Buena Park, Fullerton, La Habra, 
Placentia, and Stanton. Students who participate 
will be able to develop their leadership skills, explore 
different career opportunities, and learn how local 
government works.

FUTURE  
LEADERS

PROGRAM DETAILS:

APPLICATIONS DUE:

TO APPLY:

•	 County Departments Overview  
•	 Professional Development 
•	 Financial Literacy 
•	 Career Exploration  
•	 Mental Health Awareness 
•	 Advocacy/Leadership Training 
•	 Graduation •	 Friday, May 6, 2022 at 5pm

Fill out the application at: 

https://d4.ocgov.com/form/ 
futureleaderapp2022 

Sessions run from Saturday, June 4 – 
Saturday, July 2. Topics include: 

For questions please contact Jessica Guerrero, Policy Advisor/ 
Field Representative, at (714) 834-3440 or D4.FutureLeaders@ocgov.com 


